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Ottawa, April 4, 1919.

sir,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of

the 26th ultimo in regard to your desire to lease portion

of the Indian reserve in the City of New Westminster, known

as lot 154. In reply I beg to inform you that the Department

is arranged to lease lot 145 (which it is presumed is the lot

to which you refer, not 154) to theInemuunicipal lorporation of

the City of New Westminster, for a term of twenty-one years.

computed from the 1st day of February last

Your obedient Servant,

Dr Lea

Assistant Deputy & Secretary.

Joseph Crane, Esq.,

Queensbury Ship Yards,

New Westminster, B. C.
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